

Public Utility Commission of Texas

12/4/2024

The Honorable Governor Greg Abbott Office of the Governor P.O. Box 12428 Austin, TX 78701

Dear Governor Abbott:

I am writing to offer my resignation from my position as a Public Utility Commissioner at the Public Utility Commission of Texas, effective December 31, 2024.

It has been an honor and privilege to serve the people of Texas in this capacity. I am proud of the work we have accomplished to address the challenges that face the Texas electric system during this time of change.

Efforts to strengthen the system after winter storm Uri, expanding the transmission system, improving our ERCOT market design to promote dispatchable resources and developing the ADER pilot program will continue to improve the reliability of our power system and allow Texas' economic growth to continue in the future.

I am especially grateful for the opportunity to lead the Texas Advanced Nuclear Reactor Working Group. We now have a lot of work to do implement its recommendations and I remain committed to continuing the effort to support your leadership on this issue.

I want to express my deepest gratitude to my fellow Commissioners, VA Stephens; my chief of staff, the Commission staff, your staff and all our stakeholders for their support and collaboration over the years. It has been a pleasure to work with such a dedicated and talented team, and I am proud of the progress we have made together.

Thank you once again for the opportunity to serve the people of Texas.

